
  

Sound Circle Center for Arts and Anthroposophy March, 2023: 
 
 

Prepared to Serve 
     The Art of Waldorf School Governance   

A new training for current and emerging 
Waldorf school board members and school leaders 

 
 

Prepared to Serve is a program designed by experienced administrators, trustees, 
and teachers to prepare, train, and support Waldorf School trustees working to 
have a transformational impact on their schools and our Waldorf movement. 

 

Course Content Includes: 
                        The Social Foundations and Mission of Waldorf Education 

Best Practices for Individual Board Members and Board as a Whole 
Fiduciary Responsibility, Budgets, and Social Economics 

Board Development and Healthy Board Culture 
Agenda Building, Facilitation, and Decision Making 

Strategic Planning and Community Development 
The Dynamics of Collaborative Governance  

Roles of Faculty, Administration, Parent, and Board 
 

              Course Dates/Choose one of these three course options:  
Mar 1, 8, 15 (Wed) 4:00-6:00 pm PST      
Mar 4, 11, 18 (Sat) 10:00am-12:00 pm PST  

             Or contact us to create an individualized training for your entire board.    
                
 Presenters include:  

Valerie Colis, Lisa Mahar, Siån Owen-Cruise, Michael Soulé, Marti Stewart, Connie Stokes, Mara White 

 
            Course fee: $500 with discounts for multiple participants from a school.  

 Registration is now open. Click Here to Register  For more information, please contact 

            Connie Stokes, constancedstokes@gmail.com or visit Leadingwithspirit.org 
 

Leading with Spirit provides training and support to individuals, groups, and Waldorf schools across North America 
through consulting, advising, and coaching and through its Art of Administration training program.  More information 
available at www.LeadingwithSpirit.org  
Prepared to Serve is a program of Sound Circle Center for Arts and Anthroposophy, a full member institute of AWSNA 

 
“I highly recommend that all Board members take this training, even if you have a lot of experience being on a 
Waldorf School Board. The content is comprehensive but not overwhelming and the discussion was extremely 
helpful and inspiring. It was hugely valuable to meet with Board members from schools across the country. I also 
came out of the training with a greater sense of connection to the whole and that there is a much larger support 
system out there that can be tapped into.” Board Member and Course Participant 
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